UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO

Department of English

Graduate Studies (416) 978-5027

7 King's College Circle Toronto, Ontario M5S 3K1

7 March 2007

Mr. George Kasey

Toronto ON

Dear Mr. Kasey,

It is with regret that I write to inform you that you have not been accepted for the MA in English in the Field of Creative Writing. The admissions process proved intensely competitive. Of the one hundred applicants, we only accepted seven students this year. All of the applications were of high quality.

We appreciate your interest in the program and wish you good luck with your writing.

Yours sincerely,

Rosemary Sullivan

Professor

Director, MA in English in the Field of Creative Writing

Hoseny Silling /ew